
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

5th November 2024 

 

To whom it may concern 

 

From 13th December 2024 the new General Product Safety Regulation (Regulation (EU) 2023/988 – GPSR) will 

become applicable to most non-food products sold online and offline. 

 

This regulation has binding legal forge throughout every Member state in the EU and replaces the previous General 

Product Safety Directive (Regulation (EU) 2001/95/EC – GPSD). 

 

In compliance with this new regulation, 

Premier Clothing Ltd 

President Kennedylaan 19 

Office 3.39, 2517 JK's Gravenhage 

The Netherlands 

Is appointed as our authorized representative and responsible person in the EU for General Product Safety 

Regulation and compliance of all products by brands – Premier Workwear and Onna by Premier. 

  

 

Kind Regards, 

Signature 

 

 

Name Ian Milburn 

Title Director 

 

 

 

Premier Clothing Ltd. 

Unit 7 Deeside Point 

Tenth Avenue 

Zone 3 Deeside Ind. Est. 

Deeside, United Kingdom 

CH5 2UA 

 

+44 (0)1244 820630 

info@premierworkwear.com 

www.premierworkwear.com 
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